
 

 
 

 
STUDENT INJURIES - IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Pocatello/Chubbuck School District No. 25 

 
 
Even with the greatest precautions and the closest supervision, accidents can and do happen at 
school.  Accidents are a fact-of-life and a part of the growing-up process our children go through.  
Parents need to be aware of this and be prepared for possible medical expenses that may arise should  
their child be injured at school. 
 
If your student is interested in participating in sports, it is mandatory that they have a medical 
insurance policy. 
 
The school district does not provide medical insurance to automatically pay for medical expenses 
when students are injured at school.  This is the responsibility of the parents or legal guardians.  The 
district carries only legal liability insurance.  However, the district does make a student medical 
insurance policy available to families for their individual purchase.  
 
Please note that Pocatello/Chubbuck School District No. 25 offers this alternate policy to you as an 
option, but does not endorse it or any other plan you may decide.  
 
If you would like to enroll for student accident insurance with Special Markets Insurance Consultants 
(SMIC) please follow the on-line enrollment information attached. 
 
Additional information can be found at:   www.k12specialmarkets.com 
      1-800-727-7642  
 

1.  Go to www.sd25.us 
2.  On the top right side, click DEPARTMENTS. 
3.  Select Secondary Education, scroll until you see STUDENT ACCIDENT INFORMATION on the 

right. Select Student Accident Online Enrollment and follow the instructions to enroll.  

http://www.k12specialmarkets.com/

